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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

I was a very proud Head of School on Wednesday evening when I was treated to a fantastic dance 

performance at the Hall for Cornwall.  It was a wonderful evening and our group of year 5 and 6       

children performed brilliantly!  Special thanks goes to Miss Jane who choreographed the dance with 

the children.  She was the only non-professional choreographer of the evening—not that you would 

have known as it was a truly polished performance!  Well done to all involved! 

It’s ‘Safer Internet’ day next week and we will be reminding children of the many ways in which they 

can keep themselves safe online.  Further general information for parents is included later in this  

newsletter and a pack of ideas to help you talk to your child about how to use the internet and  

technology positively and safely will be accessible on the Parents / Useful information tab of our  

website!  Roblox is one online game which is a concern.  In itself it is a great game for younger  

children (I know a number of Key Stage 1 children and older play it).  However, PLEASE be aware that 

your children can be contacted online by other users, including those they don’t know; this opens up 

the possibilities of your children seeing or hearing things they really shouldn’t.  Please  

ensure you check the restrictions and check on a regular basis who they are linked up 

with.  We would always recommend that children play these games in a common area 

of the home as it is so much easier to monitor this way!   

In addition, please talk to your children about their use of online apps and games.  Be 

open and interested and they will be more likely to talk to you if they do find something unsettling.  They 

and you can report online abuse etc via the CEOP site by clicking on the CEOP icon.  It is on our  

website as well as being on a number of popular games and apps.    

Our online world can be wonderful but can also be risky; we, school and parents, need to ensure  

children know and understand these risks and what they can do to protect themselves! 

This week our teams played Tywardreath.  

Despite the dull conditions, the matches were 

anything but! 

The netballers made sure BB started with a 

bang, battling hard to win 7-6, Henry F being 

the shining light!  

Then the football…. Our year 3 / 4 team were 

2-0 down at half time but they rallied and an 

outstanding 2nd half performance from Matas 

meant they led 3-2 with seconds remaining.  A 

late fine goal from Tywardreath meant 3-3 was 

the final result— a well-deserved draw!   

The year 5 & 6 match was much the same with 

a hard-fought 1-1 draw.  ‘Cool-as-ice’ Bailey  

scored in the dying seconds to make sure BB 

went away with a point!  Well done all. 



2018 Spring Term Diary Dates: 

Valentine Disco 

9th February 

Half Term 

12th—16th Feb 

Class Photographs 

Mon 19th Feb 

Rainbows Eden trip 

Tues 27th Feb 

Lent Communion— 

1st March at 2pm 

World Book Day 

2nd March 

BB Friends Meeting 

7th March at 2pm 

Science & Engineering Week 

12th—16th March 

Parent consultations 

w/c 19th March 

End of Spring Term 

29th March, school finishes at 

3.15pm, there will be NO BBKIDS 

running 

 ATTENDANCE 
Classes % No of lates 

Little Doves 91.85% 0 

Little Fish 92.59% 0 

Little Lambs 94.25% 2 

Peacocks 96.67% 0 

Phoenix 98.85% 0 

Pelicans 97.41% 0 

Angels 93.22% 1 

Faith 92.22% 0 

Hope 98.82% 0 

Total 95.09% 3 

We’re happy to report our continued attempts at raising 

the importance of positive attendance with pupils and 

have put the following in place: 

For the class achieving the highest attendance each week, 

a Friday ‘Popcorn Pass’ will be granted.  This involves an 

hours treat of a film and popcorn to munch on!  Here are 

the winners from this week……… Phoenix class 

For the individual children achieving 100% attendance 

throughout the week, their names will be put into a draw.  

Two names will be drawn and a small prize will be given 

to the winners.   

Our current whole school attendance stands at 95.09% , 

a percentage that is below the government expectations.  

Thank you for all your support in ensuring the positive 

attendance of your child and keeping school informed of 

any illness or absence. 

BAD WEATHER EMERGENCY  
PROCEDURES 

In the event of snow or extremely 
bad weather, we will text out to all parents 
any closure news. It will also be posted on our 
website and  announced on Radio Cornwall/
Pirate FM.  If we take the decision to close 
the school during the school day, you do not 
need to contact us before collecting your 
child as this would only overload the tele-
phone lines.  Please rest assured we will NOT 
close the school until all children have been 
collected.  

                                           

BB Friends Valentine Disco 
Friday 9th February 

 








